From: |

Sent: 05 May 2017 15:11

To: Jones, Evelyn

Cc:

Subject: Objection 2017/1578/9 1a Kemplay Road, London, NW3 1TA

Dear Ms Jones,

It was good speaking to you earlier. | am writing on behalf of Caduri Kazab in objection to the application
“2017/1578/9 of 1a Kemplay Road, London, NW3 1TA”

Caduri Kazab of 1 Kemplay Road, NW3 1TA states that:

“I object to the application 2017/1578/9 on two grounds. Firstly the development will cause loss of light. Secondly it
will lead to a significant loss of privacy to a bedroom.”.

Kind regards,

Aaron

Basement Office
1 Princes Square, London W2 4NP

+44 (0)20 7229 1011
+44 (0)20 7243 9694

aaron@conceptlondon.co.uk
www.concept-apartments.co.uk
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